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Wednesday Evening 4/19 

Record for April 16, 2017 

Elder for October 15, 2017 ~ Larry Scott 767-1004 

Elder for October 22, 2017 ~ Ted Beaver 691-2943 

 

Order of Worship 
 

Morning Worship 
 

#869 We’re Marching to Zion 
Welcome  

#648 Stand Up, Stand Up for Jesus  
Firm Foundation 

Prayer 
#560 Living By Faith 

#484 You Are My All in All  
Lord’s Supper 
Contribution 

#414 Anywhere with Jesus 
#570 A Beautiful Life 

Steps: Part 6: Live Faithfully 
#662 All to Jesus I Surrender  

Shepherd’s Prayer 
Faithful 

 

Evening Worship 
 

#162 All Hail the Power of Jesus’ Name 
Prayer 

#446 Hear, O Israel 
#287 There Is a Redeemer 

#496 O Listen to the Wondrous Story 
You Asked For It…: 

Part 2: “Will ALL Israel Be Saved?” 
#943 Do You Know My Jesus? 

Into Our Hands  
Prayer 
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Wednesday Evening 10/11 

Record for October 8, 2017 

SCHEDULE OF SERVICES 

SUNDAY 

   Bible Study   

   Morning Worship 

   Evening Worship 

WEDNESDAY 

   Bible Study 

    

9:30 a.m. 

10:30 a.m. 

6:00 p.m. 

 

7:00 p.m. 

SCHEDULE OF SERVICES 

SUNDAY 

   Bible Study   

   Morning Worship 

   Evening Worship 

WEDNESDAY 

   Ladies’ Bible Class 

   Bible Study 

9:30 a.m. 

10:30 a.m. 

6:00 p.m. 

 

10:00 a.m. 

7:00 p.m. 

Elders 

    Ted Beaver     David Owen 

    Ken Keiser     Larry Scott   
            

Ministers 

Myron Bruce, Associate  

Brandon Edwards, Youth & Family 

Jacob Hawk, Preaching 

Telephone Number: 692-0032 

Website: www.faithvillagechurch.org 

FVCC Wireless access: Jesus Saves Christians Serve 

Morning Sermon 

 

STEPS  

Part 6: Live faithfully                                            

Evening Sermon 

 

You Asked For It... 

Part 2: “Will ALL Israel Be Saved?” 

Sunday, October 15, 2017  

About Our Father’s Business 
Volume 13, Number 42 



Prayer Requests 
 Kay Mabry 

 Louis Noey:  had eye surgery Thursday, October 12 

 Jerry Fleming: faith over fear 

 Suzetta Bussey: financial issues 

 Robert Oswald is under Hospice care at home. (No visitors please) 

 Tim Ray (Charlotte Acton’s ex husband & father to her two girls, Malinda 
& Shelley) passed away Wednesday, October 5, 2017.  

 Continue to remember: Jo Bynum, Rose Hoisington, Cindy Langlois, Jesse            
Hernandez, Carole Clark (Ronda Raub’s mother), Susan Johnson (Janet 
Moore’s sister), Susan Pacanowski, Gerry Fowler, Dolores Barnes, Lois 
McNeely, Nancy Marinez, Lupe Pearson, Wanda Hoeffner, Tonya  Florida, 
Mary Poole 

 

Monday Night for the Master 
6:00 p.m. Tomorrow Night (10/16/17) in the Family Center  

Please indicate on your registration card if you plan to participate. 

Announcements 
 

 The Mark questions, beginning October 29, may be picked up at 
the Information Center or in the adult classes. These questions 
are on lilac paper & are also posted to the church website under 
the “Media” tab. 

 LTC Meeting/Sign Up: after  tonight's service in the Youth 
Center.  Sandwiches will be provided. Boys need to bring a drink and 
girls a dessert.   

 Men’s Devotional: Tuesday, 6:30 a.m. in the Family Center 
 Sewing Saturday: Saturday, October 21, 10:00 a.m. in the 

Family Center. Bring a brown bag lunch. 

 Fun & Smiles at Texhoma Christian Care Center: 9:15 a.m.   
Tuesday, October 24 

 Deacons & Ministry Leaders: please check your box in the ministry 
room for your 2018 budget request form and turn it in to Nancy 
Beaver or the slot by the elders' room by November 5. 

HOSPITALS & REHAB FACILITIES 
 

Texhoma Christian Care Center:  
  Geneva Gregory - Room 1703 
Texas Health Presbyterian Hospital Plano:  
  Elliott Scott - NICU, 6200 W Parker Rd, Plano, TX 75093 
United Regional Health Care System:  
  Jerry Hash - Room 616  
RESPONSE  
Identifying with Faith Village: 
 Robert & Carla Groff, 5 Blazing Star Ct., WF, TX 76310  
 (940) 377-5612 

 If you are a first time guest, please go to the            

Information Center in the middle of the foyer to 
fill out a Connect Card and receive a free gift. 

 Monday Night Bible Study at the Edward’s house:  
   October 16, 7:00 p.m.  

 Singing in Youth Center: Tuesday, October 17, 7:00 p.m.  

 DFW Zombie Hunt: Saturday, October 21. Sign up sheet   
   is out. Start signing up! 

 Youth Monthly Devotional in the Youth Center: Sunday, 
October 22, 7:00 p.m.  

 SOCKtober: is October 28. Begin bringing supplies. 

 SHERLOCKED Fall Retreat sign-up is out. Start signing up! 

 

~To each and all of you workers in the kitchen and else where, Sometimes our 
work & dedication as servants of  Christ seem thankless and unnoticed, and I 
want to remind you, it isn't. Our Friend’s Day was made a better success because 
of you. It couldn't have been done without you. The work is hard and long, I 
know. You are a wonderful example and inspiration as I witness your selfless 
service to the body of Christ at Faith Village. Better still, our Lord sees your 
labor of love in His Name and we trust, “it will not go unnoticed nor unrewarded 
by Him.” Thank you and God Bless you in your faithful, dedicated service to 
him, in our behalf.  
   All recipients of your labor & love for Faith Village Church of Christ 
 

~Thank you for prayers on Janet’s dad’s [Armon Baker] passing this past week. 
     Gene Moore 
 

~Thanks everyone for prayers, meals, cards and all Christian well wishers.  
     Vada Oswald 
 

~Shelia Johnson would like to thank the church for  all the love, suppor t, & 
prayers for her mother, Mozelle Simon. She also appreciates the meal given to 
her when she got home from the hospital. She also wants the church to know that 
her mother is doing much better after a month of being in hospital. She is now in 
an assisted living facility. 
 

 

~Faith Village family, Thank you all so much for the care package full of    
goodies! I am so grateful for a church family who is so generous and thoughtful. 
This gift was such a wonderful surprise and it was very needed! Thank you 
again!      Taylor Sims  

1. NEW SOCKS 
2. TOOTHBRUSH & TOOTHPASTE 
3. TISSUES - (PACKS, NOT BOXES) 
4. CHAPSTICK 
5. FIRST-AID KITS (SMALL) 

These items will be collected in the foyer through October 28: 

Socks + October = SOCKtober 

Saturday, October 28, 5:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m. at the Family Center. 
Babies up to 6th graders may wear their Halloween costume & bring 
their Trick-or-treat bag. No scary or immodest costumes please; we 
are an example to our guests. Admission is 1 bag of individually 
wrapped candy per child. Food: hot dogs, Frito chili pie, nachos, & 
desserts. All children must be accompanied by an adult. Invite your 
friends! Anyone interested in helping the youth group can call Steve 
Miller at (920) 602-0565.  If you would like to bring desserts, please 
bring them to the Family Center Friday afternoon, October 27. 

..Fall Festival 

 

HOMEMISSION //     John & Susie Orr have travelled  to      

Colorado, Vernon, Palestine,    Saginaw, & Ft. Worth, Texas      
recently. They visited with the Faith Village Ladies Bible Class 
this past Wednesday about their work with HomeMission. 

  New Mexico 

Christian Children's Home Truck 
will be here October 23. They request Ranch dressing & Italian 

dressing but appreciate all items and monetary donations. You 

may place the items in the old foyer. 

The Mission Committee is pleased to host this 
opportunity to hear about a wonderful work 
that is bearing much fruit in Mozambique. 

This afternoon at 5:00 p.m. in the Family Center, Tim Brumfield, 
who is with Sunset International Bible Institute, will be making a        
presentation on the great blessings taking place in Mozambique. 
Mission Committee members are asked to attend. Any in the       
congregation who would like to hear about this good work are 
also invited to come. 

COMMITTEE 

MISSION 

 


